Parnijit Singh

From: Shalini Ganendra < S

Sent: 10 January 2022 13:13

To: Planning Planning

Subject: URGENT- Objection to Planning Application No. 2021/4284/P for 14-H Avenue

Road, NW8 6BP. Attention Mr. Ewan Campbell

Dear Mr Campbell-

I have only just learned about this application for proposed development having seen the yellow sign. | write as a
resident of the #14 Compound. | have tried your number with no success having been put on hold for 30 mins with
no answer.

| VEHEMENTLY and CATEGORICALLY object to this Renovation which is not only in violation of the Deed of Covenant
the Owner signed with the Common owner of #14 Compound but also -

1. Introduces unmanageable and unacceptable stress to compound and neighbourhood utilities;
2. Introduces unmanageable and unacceptable stress to compound and neighbourhood parking;

3. Introduces unmanageable and unacceptable higher occupation density to the # 14 compound, including
habitation and traffic.

For these and other reasons, | post my clear objection and reserve all rights.
Please contact me if further information needed.

Shalini T. Amerasinghe
Barrister at Law; NY Attorney

Sent from my Galaxy



